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Upcoming Dates 
 
Next Board Meeting: 
Wednesday, Wednesday 
August 20 2025, at 9:30am 
 
  
 
 

 
 
For the Board’s oicial 
meeting minutes, click 
HERE.  
 
For the full Board agenda 
and reports, click HERE. 
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The Board 
The Board  has completed a full policy review for 2024-2025 and was appreciative of the support of Senior 
Leadership to facilitate its eorts. Graduations are wrapping up for the year with only a few more schools 
to celebrate. The Board wishes all the Grade 12 students  a future filled with success. The final student 
engagement for this school year heard from Grade 10 students from Hughenden, Kitscoty, Provost and 
Wainwright who shared their experiences from the Try a Trade event in Lloydminster. The students had 
many opportunities to try various trades like electrical, hairdressing and welding which helps  inform them 
about future career choices. The BTPS Board of Trustees has been proud to support this worthwhile 
event since its inception. The Board reviewed and received all BTPS School Council reports for information 
and will once again be supporting memberships for all BTPS School Councils to join the Alberta School 
Council Association (ASCA) for the upcoming school year.  
 

Trustees and the Superintendent at the Alberta School Board Associations and  the Public School Board 
Association of Alberta Spring General meetings. 

  

 

Superintendent’s Department 
The Superintendent shared celebrations from June that highlighted the Wainwright Elementary School 
Groundbreaking ceremony and the new Human Services Collegiate Program that will expand 
programming for BTPS students. The Collegiate, developed in partnership with Lakeland College and 
supported by Alberta Education, oers BTPS high school students opportunities in dual credit, Early 
Childhood Education, Educational Assistant, Community Care and Mental Health to name a few. Senior 
Leadership has been aending graduation ceremonies with our Trustees to celebrate our student 
accomplishments. Hiring and staing is ongoing across the division as schools prepare for the upcoming 
school year. 

Enjoy Your Summer!  
Thank you to everyone who supported learning in BTPS this year.  

Wishing all sta, students and families a safe, relaxing and memorable summer. 
 Congratulations to graduates and retirees! 

 
 

School Board Election 2025 - Nomination Day is September 22, 2025 -  Nomination 
Forms, resources, and information can be found on the BTPS website - HERE. Please call the Central 
Oice (780-842-6144) to make an appointment to come in and drop o your nomination forms. New this 
year- Notice of Intent form, only 7 Wards and candidates are required to have a current criminal record 
check. If you have any questions, call us. 

 

Bualo Trail Public Schools is commied to maximizing student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly eective team. 
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